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       GUIDELINES FOR TWINNING PROGRAMME

While each set of twinned countries should decide between them how to operate the scheme, the following guidelines for the Twinning Scheme are suggested:

· the established countries should ensure that the "newer" countries are in a  position to attend all relevant FEPEDA meetings, particularly the Summer Camp in Finland in 2011
· the established countries should ensure that they give advice and assistance on how to maintain an active and relevant Parent Association

· Representative from the established country should visit their twinned country at least once a year. The representatives of the twinned country should be able to visit their partner country and their parent organisation
· both countries invite each other to any seminars they may organize

· the established countries give advice on matters such as TV subtitling, education policy, coclear implants, technical aids and other new technology.
· the established countries could organize student exchange programs

· both countries translate any relevant books of literature into the language of their twinning partner

· the twinning partners organize family visits for children and camps for children and youth are open to children from partnering country

· the established countries try to arrange opportunities for practical training for young people from their twinning country
· both countries can arrange mutual projects together

· the established countries should ensure, that  the twinned country is in a position to avail of any monies from the European Structural Funds.

· None of the guidelines above means that the established country is required to give any money under the training programme.
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